titi en ego expendo ante ao Provincia Albana

February 5th, 1938.

My dear Dr. Barth,

I have now heard from Miss Margaret Deneke. I understand from her that your lecture is to be from 3.30 to 4.30 on Friday, 4th March. She has asked a few people in to meet you at tea at half past four. For the rest your time is quite free.

would it be too much to ask that in the evening at half past eight I should invite the Oxford theologians and others to meet you at an At Home - perhaps from 8.30 to 10? I know that this would be immensely appreciated by many and would be a great honour for me, if it would not be too much for you. If you were staying longer in Oxford, I could arrange an At Home on the Saturday afternoon if you preferred that.

I shall make no arrangements till I hear from you, but I hope very much that you will consent. May I trouble you to send me just a postcard that I may have cards and invitation printed as soon as possible?

Yours very sincerely,

hate micken.

Professor Dr. Karl Barth.